
Do NOT enter the Red Zone!
Red Guide Posts are being installed throughout 

the Riverina and Central Western NSW (by weed officers) to 
identify biosecurity risks along our roadsides.  The posts

 alert road users of the site they need to avoid to prevent further 
spread of priority weeds along high risk pathways.

Further information on the Red Guide Post project can be found at 
www.riverinaweeds.org.au or contact your local weed officer.

By avoiding Red Guide Posted areas we can all help stop the spread of weeds!


